
 

              
 

   

 

Redfield Spelling Bee 

 

 

Redfield held its annual spelling bee on April 25, 2012 with several Miller students 

participating in the competition.  The Miller qualifiers represented their classes after the 

local competition in each grade. 

 

Miller’s representatives were as follows: 

 

Front row: Patricia Lammers, Ruby Carder, Sara Jessen, Layni Stevens, Kaia Heilman, 

Easton Thury, Sydney Jessen, and Rachel Oligmueller  

Back Row: Torey Anson, Abby Turner, Jarek Kindle, Caleb DeBoer, Evan Steers, 

Jennifer Kenaston, Jacob Heezen, Trey Waldrop 

 

Place winners for Miller were: 1
st
 grade, Ruby Carder – 3

rd
 place; 2

nd
 grade, Sara Jessen – 

1
st
 place; 3

rd
 grade, Easton Thury – 1

st
 place; 4

th
 grade, Sydney Jessen – 2

nd
 place; 5

th
 

grade, Abby Turner – 3
rd

 place; 6
th

 grade, Caleb DeBoer – 2
nd

 place; 8
th

 grade, Trey 

Waldrop – 1
st
 place. 

 

Congratulations to place winners and participants. 
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